
FROM:    MS. CHRISTINE HENDRICKS, PRINCIPAL/LINDA FOREMAN, OFFICE 488-6725 
DATE:  FRIDAY, JANUARY 8, 2021 
SUBJECT: IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENTS and DATES  
 

Tavelli Important Dates to Remember: 
 
Jan. 8  Online registration for Kindergarten students begins 
Jan. 11  Report Cards Available on ParentVue after 4:00 p.m. 
Jan. 18  Martin Luther King Jr. Holiday—no school for PSD students 
 

 Denotes a PTO Sponsored/Volunteer Opportunity or Funded Event 
 

Kindergarten Registration -- Online registration will be open for incoming Kindergarten students 
for the 2021-2022 school year beginning today.  Parents can log onto 
https://www.psdschools.org/kinder for information concerning Kindergarten. The link to the online 
registration is also included on that page. Please make sure to download your proof of address, 
birth certificate and immunization records when you register your child. Without those documents, 
registration isn’t considered complete.  
 
School of Choice – The School of Choice deadline is noon January 15th. If your student has already 
been accepted as a school of choice student, there is no need to reapply. However, if you have 
younger children interested in attending Tavelli, or if you have moved out of our attendance area 
within this school year and are still interested in attending school next year at Tavelli, you will need 
to fill out the application for next year. Please go to this site: 
https://www.psdschools.org/schools/school-registration and click on the link to School Choice.  
 
First Semester Report Cards – Student report cards will be available on ParentVue Monday, January 
11th after 4:00 p.m. 
 
Keyboarding Contest News -- The Keyboarding Practice Time Contest is heating up for most grade 
levels. We have some new winning classes for the December contest. Winners were as follows: Ms. 
Gomez, 1st grade; Ms. Vasquez, 2nd grade; Ms. Carr, 3rd grade:  Mr. Woodroof, 4th grade, and Mrs. 
Coleman's class won in 5th grade. Congratulations to the winners! The January contest is 
underway! Battle #3 for the Golden Keyboard contest will begin January 19th. Keep practicing! 
Complete standings and scoring can be seen on Mr. Deakin's grade level learning pages. 
 
Computer Science News -- Students in all grade levels have been participating in different activities 
and projects on the computer in addition to keyboarding for Computer Science class. 3rd-5th 
grade students completing all their projects will gain access to our Encore online store and be able 
to spend their points like money to buy various goodies. Ask your 3rd-5th grade student to show 
you their point totals and assignments in their Computer Science Google Classroom. 
 
Library News -- We have an additional E-Book library available to us called Sora. You can download 
the app on your device or go to the website from a computer to browse hundreds of great books. 
To sign in, go to the bottom of the Tavelli library 
page, https://sites.google.com/psdschools.org/tavlibrary/home, sign into Sora with your student's 
PSD account credentials via Clever, and enjoy!  
 
Community Dates to Remember (Please note Poudre School District does not endorse or take responsibility for programs 
or activities sponsored by other organizations.)  
 

Please visit the Tavelli Website https://tav.psdschools.org/ 
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